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December 5, 2016 
 

 

Mr. V. C. Pyles 

Gillette Sand and Gravel, Inc. 

20575 Hwy 24 

Woodland Park, CO  80863 

 

 

RE: Gillette Pit, Permit No. M-1992-009;  

 Retraction of Revision No. TR-6 Financial Warranty Increase through Administrative Revision 

(AD-01) 

 

Dear Mr. Pyles: 

 

On August 13, 2014 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision 

application submitted to the Division on February 11, 2014, addressing the following: 

 

 Addition of a 20’ x 40’ I-beam framed maintenance building to be anchored to 2x2x3’ concrete piers  

 

The Division has not received the additional $4,535 bond for the proposed structure.  I have also had verbal 

notice from you that the additional bond was not manageable at this time and that you intend to postpone the 

construction of the maintenance building indefinitely.  Therefore, the Division has implemented this 

administrative revision to reduce the required financial warranty by $4,535 so that you are no longer 

administratively under bonded.  You are still approved for the maintenance building.  However, you must 

contact the Division to express the intent to construct the building and post the requisite additional bond prior 

to building construction. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: Barbara Coria, DRMS 

 Elliott Russell, DRMS 

 DRMS file 
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